The Canton Historical Commission will be holding a Public Hearing on January 8th at 7pm at the Cherry Hill School located at
50440 Cherry Hill on the northwest corner of Cherry Hill and Ridge. Discussion will cover the proposed changes to the Canton
Township’s Ordinance for the Historic District Commission. More information on the Historic District Commission can be found
at https://www.canton-mi.org/184/Historic-District-Commission. If there are any concerns or questions, feel free to contact
Gregg King, Canton Historic District Liaison at Gregg.King@Canton-mi.org.
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